
 

ATTENTION COMMUNITY MEMBERS REQUIRING  

Department of Lands & Natural Resources Service 

(Land transfers and Estate Administration) 

 

As a precautionary measure of the COVID-19 virus, the Department of 

Lands & Natural Resources would like to have your cooperation in the 

measures we have identified below to ensure that we all do our part to limit 

any potential transfer of the virus due to an individual unknowingly carrying 

the virus. 

DO NOT ATTEND OUR OFFICE IF: 

• you have traveled: 

· out of country in the last 14 days, or 

· have been in contact with a sick traveler in the last 14 days or 

· attended or have been in contact with someone who attended the 

Prospectors & Developers Association of Canada Conference in 

Toronto on March 3-5 

AND 

You have the following new symptoms 

· Fever or Cough or Shortness of Breath 

 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE SYMPTOMS, WE STILL REQUIRE YOU TO DO 

THE FOLLOWING: 

• disinfect your hands with the PURELL hand sanitizer that is located at 

the door entrance 

• attending visitor will only be allowed to the table at the main entrance 

• try to maintain a 6 foot distance between the staff you are conducting 

services with 

• utilize the provided pen for signature purposes (pens are wiped after 

each visit) 

Unfortunately, only visits for land transfers or Estate administration 

services will be allowed in the office until further notification.  


